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École Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
We would like to wish Ms. P. Dosanjh the best, as she will be 
leaving a part-time IST position at Martha Currie to become 
a full time Integration Support Teacher at another school.  
All the best! 
 
Thank you to Mr. M. Shortridge for organizing Cohort 
Basketball for our grades 6 and 7 students.  Please 
encourage your child to get involved with coach Mr. J. 
Rettig. 
 
In 2019, Martha Currie was the site for filming the movie “To 
All the Boys I’ve Loved Before – Part 3”.  We just got word 
that it will be coming to Netflix on February 12th. The scenes 
where they did the graduation settings is what they filmed 
at our school. 
 
If you haven’t read yesterday’s Stranger Danger letter, 
please take a look.  It is always good to give safety 
reminders to our students. 
 
Parents/Guardians of grades 4 and 7 students, please make 
sure you have checked for an email from the school 
regarding MDI surveys. 
 
We are proud of the students who spoke at the District 
French Immersion Info Night.  Kudos to Brisa C (gr. 6)., Ava 
P. (gr. 6), Violet S. (gr. 7), and Makayla M. (gr. 7) for joining 
Mme S. Chrismas in discussing the different aspects of the 
program.  Merci also to Mme. G. Correia who spoke at last 
week’s meeting. 
 
It was great seeing so much involvement in yesterday’s 
Canucks Day.  The next spirit day is the 26th (Wild and Wacky 
Day). 
 
Mr. B. Samra   and   Ms. S. Banjac 
  (Principal)          (Vice-Principal) 

 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 

➢  

Tuesday 
➢  

Wednesday 
➢  

Thursday 
➢  

Friday 
➢  

______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES 
January 26 

➢ Spirit Day – Wild & 
Wacky 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 

Week at a Glance ~ Jan. 18 – Jan. 22, 2021 

 



 
 

 

Div. 14 – La Neige 

Div. 14 - Brrr 
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Div. 28 - Les bonhommes de neige fondus 

 

Kindergarten Registration has started for the 

2021-2022 school year. 

Please check the school’s website to register online. 
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We are proud to announce that Martha Currie Elementary Terry Fox School Run 
collected $705.00 for cancer research! The Terry Fox Foundation extends their heartfelt thanks 
for your generosity and support in this very challenging year. Terry’s message of hope lives on 
and remains strong! If you didn’t get a chance to donate, our school donation link is still 
open: http://www.terryfox.ca/MarthaCurrieElementary  #tryliketerry 
 

Thank you for your commitment to continue Terry's 
 legacy.  
 

Stay safe, 
Kirsten Fox  

http://www.terryfox.ca/MarthaCurrieElementary

